Sermon Notes

<u>Youth Coordinator Position</u> We are looking for a Youth Coordinator (15 hours per week). If you are interested in applying for the position, you are welcome to pick up a copy of Job Description at the church office or visit prairietab.com. Please send your resume and a cover letter to https://example.com.

New Here? We are so glad you are here!



Help us get to know you:



Ways to Give: Offering boxes are located on the east and west sides of the Sanctuary; Give online at www.prairietab.com; Gifts by e-transfer may be sent to donations@prairietab.com.

WELCOME

The Tab – August 24 2025

Building a Community in Christlikeness

Welcome to The Tab! A place where we want you to feel like family! We are a congregation made up of people from many backgrounds, seeking to gather for worship, discipleship, equipping, and fellowship! In all things, it is our desire to bring God the glory as we seek to be more like Christ. We'd love for you to join us in that journey.

You are welcome to join us for coffee and fellowship in the foyer before and after the service!

CONTACT US

Sunday Morning Service every Sunday at 10:30 AM

Lead Pastor - Jerred Andreas - pastorjerred@prairietab.com

Associate Pastor - Rick Crockford - pastorrick@prairietab.com

Office Phone: 403-443-5858

Website: www.prairietab.com

Office Email: office@prairietab.com

Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM & 1:00PM - 4:00PM

311-11 Ave NE, Box 2762, Three Hills, AB, TOM 2A0

Weekly Events

SUNDAY

Coffee Fellowship– The Tab Fireside Room- 10:00AM

Sunday Service - The Tab Sanctuary - 10:30AM

Kidz Worship– CE Wing– During the sermon. Sign in before the service.

Supervised Nursery - 10:25AM Parent room also available.

TUESDAY

Prayer Meeting– Zoom or inperson at The Tab Fireside – 7:00PM

WEDNESDAY

Summer Kidz Club Program<u>'Wrap-up'</u> – The Tab Fireside–
10:00AM– 12:30PM, <u>August 27</u>. All are welcome.

THURSDAY

Coffee Fellowship - The Tab Fireside - 10:00AM to 11:30AM

Interested in Baptism? Contact the church office.

Pantry Shower for The Lewis Family

We welcome home one of our Tab Missionary family, **Greg & Lois Lewis and their boys** are returning to Three Hills for the upcoming school year. Please join us, welcome them back and bless them by helping to filltheir pantry. They are a family of seven. There will be a box in the foyer this Sunday and the following two Sundays where you can drop off different food and pantry items. Perishable items on August 31 only please.

Order of Service

Call to Worship

Welcome & Announcements Worship in Songs, Scripture, Prayer

Colyn Missions Update
Congregational Prayer
Message– Pastor Jerred
Closing Song
Benediction

Upcoming Events

August 24–Today!- Tab Ministry Fair (before and after service).

August 25– Men's Event– New Dreams at Open Country Farm. BBQ, games, activities & sharing time. 6-8:00PM.

August 27– Kidz Summer Program Wrap-Up. Tab Fireside, 10:00AM–12:30PM. All are welcome.

August 31– Tab Ministry Fair (before and after service). No Kidz Worship.

September 7– Fall Ministry Kickoff & Potluck after service.

LAST DAY TO SIGN UP for MENS'S BBQ

Guys, You're invited! To an evening of fellowship, food and sharing time.

New Dreams, Monday, August 25

6-8:00PM.

Venue: Open Country Farm

(2530548 Hwy 582. It's on the NE corner of Hwy 582 & Hwy 806).

We'll provide BBQ pit, pork chops & pop. Feel free to bring anything else that you like, bring a friend too!
Games and activities are available.

\$8 per person–Sign up today at the info table in the foyer.

Missionary of the Week

Terry & Joanie Wiley, Africa Inland Mission, Ethiopia/Germany

As a global missions coach since 2018, Terry works to support the Church in its vision of reaching the unreached, both within Ethiopia as well as abroad. In Terry's role of organizational coach and mentor, he desires to prepare young emerging Ethiopian leaders to serve as kingdom-minded global leaders with godliness and competence. Joanie serves as Administrative Assistant and Child Safety pointperson for the Northern Region, a role she enjoys immensely. They presently live in Germany which makes their ministry accessible.



Student Aid for Post-secondary Students

PTC has a Student Aid Fund to assist <u>local</u> young people who are getting post-secondary Christian training, and planning to be involved in Christian ministry in the future, whether as a volunteer or paid worker. Students who may qualify are invited to apply for funding; applications can be picked up at the church office. We encourage you to apply by September 15, 2025 (the sooner, the better). This is a different program than our Prairie College Student Bursaries.

July 2025 General Fund Report				Change		
		Monthly		From Last		
	Actual	Budget	Difference	Year		
Gen. Fund Income	23,182.89	30,479	(7,296)	-17.08%		
Gen. Fund Expenses	26,315.15	31,158	(4,842)	7.06%		
Surplus (Deficit)	(3,132.26)	(678)				
General Fund Balance						
July 1 Balance		92,702	(before ye	year-end adjustments)		
Year-to-Date Surplus (Deficit)		(3,132)				
July 31 General Fund Balance:		89,570	Grade: A			

General Fund income was low in July, even for a summer month, being almost \$7,300 under budget. Expenses were also under budget, but by a lesser amount. Our deficit of \$3,132.26 reduces the General Fund balance to a little under \$90,000, which reduces our grade from A+ to A.

The review engagement of our previous fiscal year will be completed soon, and a written report given to church members before our membership meeting in September. I'll remind you that gifts to our Student Aid Fund are helpful at this time of year. Thank you for giving to the Lord's work at PTC!

Keith Boody, Treasurer